Dear Owners:

The sea wall is making great progress and has reached the end of the run along our beachfront. We will be curving left along the north property line adjacent to the park to do the return starting next week.

The cement cap has been poured on top of the finished steel wall in front of the T300 building and the sand replaced in the trenches. We still need to pour more cement along the top of the wall between T100 and the clubhouse. 
Once all the steel has been installed and capped with concrete, they will move the sand back covering the wall and creating a dune as we had previously. Then we plan to add new landscaping in conjunction with the Landscape Committee and build two brand new crossovers made from a composite resin that will not fade or warp.

The construction company still expects to hit their deadline of March 1st for the majority of the beach installation with work on the returns continuing into March.  On a positive note, there have been no extra charges for any extra work done, keeping us well within budget.

You can follow along daily by visiting the Tower’s website at waterglades100.com and clicking on the link to see the new photos of each stage.

We urge all owners to be safe in the parking lots and on the beach and please try to avoid the construction equipment giving the workers as much room as possible.

Thank you all for your patience and cooperation during this project which we expect to end in the very near future.

Glen L. Spiritis
President, POA


